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SAN DIEGO COUNTY LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given the San Diego County Local Agency Formation Commission (“LAFCO”’)
will hold a public meeting on Monday, November 7, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at the County of San
Diego Administration Center at 1600 Pacific Highway, Room 302, San Diego, California.
Attendance by videoconference via live-streaming will also be allowed to accommodate
additional physical distancing due to the COVID-19 pandemic. At the public meeting, LAFCO
will consider the following public hearing matter:

SPHERE OF INFLUENCE UPDATE:
CITY OF ESCONDIDO

In accordance with Government Code Section 56430, LAFCO will open a public hearing to
consider taking formal action to update — with or without amendments - the sphere of
influence for the City of Escondido. An associated municipal service review on the Escondido
region with specific focus on the City of Escondido serves as the source document in
informing the update and is available for viewing online at www.sdlafco.org. The agenda
report on the item with specific recommendations - including an anticipated
recommendation to establish one or more special study areas - will be available online by
October 31, 2022. The public is encouraged to review these materials and attend the public
hearing on Monday, November 7%". If you have any questions regarding this notice, please
contact the LAFCO office at 619-321-3380 or by email at www.sdlafco.org/about/contact-us.
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